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5th January 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers  
 

New Teaching Staff 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well and that you have been able to enjoy the Christmas break. 
It gives me great pleasure to be able to write to you and introduce the new staff that have joined us from 
the start of the spring term.  
 
Mr Allen Form tutor for 6A; an English teacher in years 6 and 7; History in all year groups; RE 

in years 5, 6, and 7; and Music in year 6. 
 
Miss Holmes  Form Tutor for 8B; and Science across all year groups. 
 
Mrs McBride  Music in all year groups. 
 
Mrs Twynham  French in all year groups 
 
During the last few weeks of the autumn term they have visited the school on a number of occasions to 
ensure that the handover of classes and pupil information runs smoothly on our return from the break. 
 
The arrival of the new teaching staff has resulted in a new timetable for pupils, this ensures that we make 
best use of teacher’s skills and subject expertise.  Your child has been issued with the new timetables 
today and I’d ask that you familiarise yourself with it so that you know when they require their PE kits.  
 
For those of you who have not yet had the chance, I would also like to remind you that we have the School 
Gateway App – This allows you to view your child’s timetable in addition to receiving important messages 
from school and notification of your child’s achievement points.  
 
I’m confident that our new staff will enhance the quality of teaching and learning at Ryecroft and 
complement our existing strengths. 
 
If you have any question regarding the above please contact the school in the usual way. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr M Hall 
Head of School 
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